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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

October 10, 2019 
 
 
Fred Sande Sr 
1561 Scheffer Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55116 
 
VIA EMAIL: cosmicfred@yahoo.com 

 

 
Re:  Appeal for Property at 1561 Scheffer Avenue   
 
Dear Mr. Sande,  
 
This is to confirm that at the October 8, 2019 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended laying the matter over to Legislative Hearing on 
October 22, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. At that time, please provide a detailed work plan and schedule 
for completing the repairs and decreasing the number of unrelated adults living at the property. 
Basement sleeping must be ceased immediately.   
 
Prior to the hearing, Department of Safety and Inspections will confirm sleeping room in 
basement is code compliant and codes related to clearance of mechanical equipment.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
 
c: Lisa Martin 
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